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VOTE BY MAIL KIT ASSISTANCE TO ELECTORS IS BEING OFFERED 

Welland, ON – This week, Ward 3 residents will have started to receive their Vote-By-
Mail kits to cast their vote for the 2021 Ward 3 By-Election.  

Starting July 19th, Ward 3 residents may contact the City Clerk’s office to request 
assistance with completing their vote by mail kits.  Staff will answer any questions and 
explain the instructions via phone or email.   

Electors that require special assistance or did not receive a Vote-By-Mail kit in the mail 
can make an appointment to attend in person by contacting the City Clerk’s office at     
905-735-1700 ext. 2153 or emailing election@welland.ca. 

At an appointment, electors will still be voting in secrecy. Once verifying they are eligible 
to vote and on the voter’s list, staff will assist with the Vote-By-Mail kit to the point 
before marking the ballot. The elector will go behind a secrecy screen and mark their 
ballot. They will put the completed ballot in the secrecy envelope before dropping it in a 
sealed ballot box. 

Resources for voting, including a video on how to complete the Vote-By-Mail kit, is 
available on our website at https://www.welland.ca//Elections/ElectorsResources.asp  

All information regarding the 2021 Ward 3 By-Election is available at 
https://www.welland.ca/Elections/index.asp 

Electors may contact the Clerk’s Office for further information by emailing 
election@welland.ca or calling 905-735-1700, ext. 2153. 

– 30 – 

 

Contact: 
Tara Stephens 
City Clerk 
905-735-1700, ext. 2159 
clerk@welland.ca  


